
To: Jessica Pandya, Academic Senate Chair  
From: Adam M. Butz, Chair, Committee on Athletics (COA)  
Re: COA Year End Report for AY 2019-2020 
 
The COA met five times during the 2019-2020 academic year. Meetings were all held on days as 
per the Academic Senate website. Meetings were held in the CBA Dean’s Conference Room and 
the Academic Senate Office. Since the COVID-19 pandemic, we have met one time via Zoom. 
 
Members of the committee are listed on the Academic Senate website at: 
http://www.csulb.edu/sites/default/files/u69781/coa_roster_19-20_9.pdf  


